
Here is what you need to know!

What is this research about?

The purpose of this research is to identify barriers that have contributed to the low  
recruiment and retention of Black educators within Allegheny County’s public K–12 school 
systems by listening to and directly learning from the experiences and perspectives of Black 
educators and those leading educator diversity initiatives. You can learn more about this  
project here. 

What is involved?

Personal information about participants will be kept private.

As a thank you for participating in an interview, you will receive a monetary reward in the 
form of a $50 gift card.

Who can participate?

We invite you to participate in this study if you identify as Black or African American and are 
currently teaching or have previously taught in any of Allegheny County’s K-12 public schools 
(district or charter).  Please share this information with others who may be eligible.

What are the next steps?
If you are eligible and interested  in participating in this study, please click complete this form 
so we can learn more about your background. After receiving your form response, a member 
of our research team will contact you by email.  

ALLEGHENY COUNTY BLACK  
TEACHER STUDY

If you’re a current or former  
K-12 teacher in an Allegheny
County district or charter school
and identify as Black, consider
joining our study!

Research for Action (RFA), an independent research 
organization, is studying the decline of Black teachers 
in Allegheny County districts and charter schools. 

If you would like more information on this project, please email:
blackteacherstudyac@researchforaction.org  

researchforaction.org

Your participation would involve a virtual 60 minute interview or focus group this spring.




